
From: Sue Mabry
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: a permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers

#19-002-R and #19-003-R.”
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 2:54:14 PM

Sue
Sent from my iPone

mailto:mabrysue@gmail.com
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

